
From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Espinoza, Emeli [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] I DO NOT SUPPORT ..DOCKET – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:16:20 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

-----Original Message-----
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:50 AM
To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] I DO NOT SUPPORT ..DOCKET – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )

-----Original Message-----
From: nekoboh23@everyactioncustom.com <nekoboh23@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 10:49 AM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I DO NOT SUPPORT ..DOCKET – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I’m writing to you to urge you to STOP THESE OFFSHORE WIND  TURBINES and 
high voltage cables running through our ocean and shore communities.  This will not help our environment…it’s
only destroying our ocean, our sea life, our fishing industry and our communities!  This is not “green”. There has to
be other ways and this devastation cannot be the answer!!   Put an end to this now….we did not have the opportunity
to vote on this costly venture!  Our local government can’t even protect their towns because of home rule being
taken away. PLEASE STOP THE OFFSHORE WIND TURBINES!!

Sincerely,
Annette Mikalouskas
114 D St  Seaside Park, NJ 08752-1621
nekoboh23@aol.com

mailto:karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov
mailto:Emeli.Espinoza@bpu.nj.gov

